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Lake in the Hills PD to host their biggest National Night Out Community Cookout yet 

on Saturday, August 3rd   
 
Lake in the Hills, IL – The Lake in the Hills Police Department invites the community to their biggest 
National Night Out Community Cookout event to date on Saturday, August 3rd from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 
p.m. at the Irv Floress Safety Education Center, located at 1109 Crystal Lake Road.  
 
The police department invites everyone to come gather together as one united community at this family 
friendly event to stand strong against crime. There is no cost to attend and hotdogs, chips, soda and water are 
provided. Lake in the Hills police officers, public works, parks and recreation, village officials, firefighters, 
and many supporting community partners from all over the area will be in attendance. There will be 
something here for everyone. Fitness and wellbeing, senior care, women’s and children’s needs are just a 
few.  
 
Additionally, this event will be packed with activities and interests for the whole family.  This year at 11:30 
a.m., there is a live K-9 demo presented by the McHenry County Sheriff's Office. At 12 p.m., the Chicago 
Highlanders Pipes and Drums will be performing. The LifeNet Air Medical helicopter lands at 12:45 p.m. 
(availability is based on weather and emergency calls). There will be so many activities for the kids provided 
by Lake in the Hills Parks and Recreations, the Algonquin Area Public Library, and sensory inclusive 
activities from Options and Advocacy.  Lowe’s Lake in the Hills will be out helping with creative projects 
and the police department will be providing an opportunity to hand-print paint a squad car.  
 
There will be a touch-a-truck event with various types of police, fire, SWAT, Public Works and specialty 
equipment from Flood Brothers. The police department will have police traffic units, recruiters, and 
information about programs and resources the police department offers such as the social services division 
and the police chaplain.  
 
Do you like television shows like CSI? Are you interested in true crime podcasts or novels? Then come meet 
and talk to a real-life crime scene technicians and detectives. They are here to answer your questions and talk 
to you about what it really takes to do their jobs.   
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This year the police department will host its second annual “Name a Plow” voting contest along with LITH 
Public Works.  The police department invites the community to help them name a snow plow for the 2024-
2025 season.  You have to vote in person at the event. Votes will be tallied the following week and the name 
will be announced on social media August 9th.  
 
The Lake in the Hills Police Department is excited to host their annual community cookout and will see you 
there, Saturday, August 3rd! 
 
For more information please visit: https://bit.ly/NNOLith or please contact Officer Schmitt, the Public 
Information Officer, at 847-658-5676 or by email at communityrelations@lith.org.  
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